
 

 

PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, NANDED CITY, PUNE 

Notice for Parents 

 

Std. II                                                                                     Date: 22
nd

 Nov 2017 

Ref:  PPSNC/Acad/039 /2017-18. 

     

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note: 

Std. II will have holiday on Thursday, 30
th

 Nov. and Friday, 1
st
 Dec. 2017 on account of Annual 

Days of Std. III and IV respectively. There will be school as usual from Monday, 4
th

 Dec. 2017 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Headmistress                 Principal 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

       


